
 

 

26 October 2020 

Drilling Update  

Taruga Minerals Limited (ASX: TAR, Taruga or the Company) would like to advise that it has decided to 

temporarily halt drilling at the Flinders Project due to severe weather and while it engages with the local 

community to discuss various enquiries about the program.  Taruga recently commenced its drilling 

program in full accordance with all government approvals, however out of respect for the traditional land 

owners, the Company has agreed to provide a short delay to the program to allow for further dialogue and 

sharing of details of the program with the interested groups.  The Company will provide an update shortly 

on the expected recommencement of the program. 

 
This announcement was approved by the Board of Taruga Minerals Limited. 
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